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Mrs Haugh, who has worked as cleaner, caretaker and in our school meals canteen for over nineteen years 

will be leaving school after our Christmas break.   

We had a presentation to thank her for her many years of dedicated service to the school where she received 

a beautiful floral arrangement, a silver necklace and silver bracelet from our pupils, parents, staff and 

governors.  

She will be sorely missed by the staff, pupils and parents and we would like to wish her every happiness in 

her retirement. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We also had a presentation to say goodbye to Mrs Kathryn Anderson who has been our school secretary on 

Thursday and Fridays for two years.  She received a beautiful floral arrangement, a Radley handbag, purse 

and umbrella. 

We are very appreciative of the work she has carried out and on behalf of our school community we would 

like to wish her all the best in the future. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

I would like to thank everyone who made a donation towards gifts for Mrs Haugh and Mrs Anderson.   

I hope you all have a happy and safe Christmas. 

Mrs Watson 



 


